
Keystone Dispatch is flexible enough to work 
as a stand-alone module or as part of the 
Keystone Integrated Suite. That means you 
can get the most out of Dispatch by adding 
Keystone GPS, Accounting, and Batch for the 
ultimate combination in accuracy, 
productivity, and efficiency. Comprehensive 
features and an easy to use interface makes 
Keystone Dispatch a growing choice among 
producers and a reliable partner in the 
dispatch office. This is because Dispatch 
provides everything you need to schedule and 
track your trucks on one screen, including 
continuous order and status updates 
throughout the delivery process. 

With more than 40 years of experience in 
the ready-mix concrete and aggregate 
production industry, GivenHansco has a deep 
understanding of the need for an 
all-in-one accounting system for the 
construction materials industry. This is why 
we designed Keystone Dispatch from the 
ground up to provide your business with a 
single solution that runs from field operations 
to billing and all the way to your financial 
statement. This seamless integration reduces 
redundant data entry, eliminates costly 
interfaces, and gives you advanced business 
analysis and reporting at the touch of a button.

Contact GivenHansco for a demonstration of 
how Keystone Dispatch and the Keystone 
Integrated Suite can improve your business.

Our System Offers:
• Straightforward truck scheduling

• Easy to use color-coded interface

• Innovative and intuitive “slider”

 controls

• Optional GPS integration

Additional features:
• Easily interfaces with third-party  

 accounting software*

• Automatic product entry*

• Batch system integration*

*   Contact a product specialist to ensure
   compatibility with your current systems

Dispatch


